Crime Analysis Summary for the period of March 25, 2011 through March 31, 2011
BUNKER HILL

There was no activity this reporting period.

HUNTERS CREEK

On 03-25-11 at 5:45 a.m., an officer took reports of two burglaries of motor vehicles in the 700
block of Country Lane. In one case the driver's door key hole was damaged. In the other case TV's
were taken from the bed of a pickup truck. These cases are currently under investigation.

On 03-25-11 at 11:20 a.m., officer responded to an alarm call in the 10900 block of Long Shadow
Lane. Upon arrival, the home being burglarized and three suspects were apprehended at the
scene. A fourth suspect was arrested after detectives completed a follow up investigation.

On 03-29-11 at 11:30 p.m., officers responded to the 800 block of Oak Valley in reference to a
robbery. After an intensive search lasting all night, officer apprehended one of the three suspects
at about 6 a.m. Detectives completed the follow up investigation and filed charges on one suspect
for Aggravated Robbery.

PINEY POINT

There was no activity this reporting period.

CRIME PREVENTION TIPS
This week's tips deal with preventing thefts from vehicles and thefts of vehicles.

NEVER leave an unattended vehicle unlocked even for a short time, regardless of where your
vehicle is parked. It only takes a few seconds to lock the doors and set the alarm if your vehicle
has one.

NEVER leave any keys including house keys in an unattended vehicle.

DO NOT leave valuables visible in the interior of an unattended vehicle. Lock them in the trunk,
glove box or secure storage area or conceal them from view from outside of the vehicle.

When you leave your vehicle somewhere for service or when parking with a valet remove all
house keys and other vehicle keys and only leave that vehicle's key. Also be sure to remove any
documents that contain any personal information regarding your address or any credit/banking
information from the vehicle.
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